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As the second quarter of 2025 takes
off, Leader Breeders is extremely
grateful for how our first quarter of
2025 went! We were able to host
multiple events, obtain grant money,
develop new partnerships, as well as
continue to develop relationships
with our current partners.

This past month we hosted our
Women's Empowerment Panel
featuring some of the most amazing
women in Baltimore. We also hosted
a community clean up with

Gardenville Elementary and a free
basketball clinic at Belair Edison
Elementary School.

In addition to our events, our
mentorship program was able to visit
The Kreative Printshop to learn how
to design and print their very own T-
shirts.

www.leaderbreeders.org

Winter Recap

Our CEQ/Co-Founder Tiny Adams personally
received a lot of recognition through the beginning
of 2025. Coach Tiny received citations from Mayor
Brandon Scott and Delegate Caylin Young courtesy
of The Cube Co-Work Space and Women Leading
Baltimore. If you know Coach Tiny, you know she's
all about Leader Breeders 24/7. We are blessed to
have her leading the way for us!

Most recently we received the IECA Literacy Grant
that will support our current Reading Literacy After-
School Program at Belair Edison Elementary School
in partnership with Reading Partners.

In addition to the IECA Grant, we were awarded the
Safer Stronger Together Initiative Grant in which we
will offer a 16 month program that will consist of a
basketball league and clinics, workshops,
mentorship, and workforce development for 13-25
year olds primarily in the 21213 zip code.
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Upcoming Dates

April 10th - Parent Cafe Interest Meeting @

Harbel Community Organization

April 14th-18th - Pilot Programming @ New

Song Academy

April 24th - Orioles Game - Mentor Event
May 10th - Parent Cafe Community Event
May 7th - Spelling Bee @ Belair Edison

Elementary

May 8th - Spelling Bee @ New Song Academy
May 12th - Male Mentorship Meet x Greet @

Element

May 28th - Shake & Bake Trip - Mentor Event
May 30th - June 1st - Safer Stronger Together

Initiative Session 1

June 10th - Parent Cafe Workshop 1

Special Thanks To:

Harry & Jeanette Weinberg
Foundation, Morgan State
Women's Basketball, New Song

Academy, Rita Church
Community Center, Senator
McCray, T Rowe Price Foundation,
The Belair Edison School, The
Ryan Institute, Mark Hunter,
Baltimore Unity Hall, Bricciana
Strickland, Kyah Proctor, Jeanette
Wooten, Dr. Debra Brooks, Arielle
Dickerson, The Cube Co-Work
Space, Mary Bolden, Dionne
Waldron-McNeal, Chrissy
Thornton, Walter Williams, DJ
Flow, The PR Alliance, BCYF, The
Abell Foundation, The Kreative
Printshop
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Inside LB & The Community

Leader Breeders is dedicated to collaborating with
community partners, community schools, and other
organizations to bring unique experiences to our youth
and their respective communities. We have officially
launched the East - West LAB (Leadership Alliance of
Baltimore). The LAB’s mission is to unite organizations
across East and West Baltimore to provide safe,
inclusive spaces for youth to thrive through mentorship,
education, athletics, arts, and community service. .

Leader Breeders is currently looking for honorable men
in the Baltimore community to be apart of our Safer
Stronger Together Initiative as mentors and basketball
coaches. If you or someone you know is interested
please don't hesitate to reach out.

Leader Breeders believes in paying it forward. If you get
the opportunity to, please support other local non-
profits and community schools.




